


Pink Sheet – Summary of Lindisfarne Parish Council Meeting held on 24th May 2016
1.  You can find the defibrillator in the foyer, on the wall above the table between the main entrance and the door to the Lounge.  A letter of thanks for the grant to purchase this has been sent to the Invercargill Licensing Trust.  
2. Finances:  There is still concern over the decrease in income from our Affordables Shop.  The good news is that income from Sunday offerings is up.  The 2016-17 Budget is currently being developed.  
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Worship and Education:  Peter is promoting the lay preachers training course he will facilitate.  There is some interest in doing this course.  If you are interested in this, contact Peter.  * There is concern over the amount of chatter during Communion.  This is a time of reflection so please respect those people who are taking Communion or who wish to meditate.  
4. Pastoral/Outreach:  Friday Club is going well and we are thankful to those people helping with this.  
5. Fundraising:  Pie sales went well.  Sale of cheese rolls and the Annual Garage Sale are being organised for later in the year.  
6. Social:  Since this meeting a group went on the Theatre Trip and enjoyed the films and museum.  The Mid-winter Dinner will take place on the 9th July.  A Historical Bus Trip will take place on the 24th September.  A Garden Trip to Maple Glen is being organised for spring.  
7. On the 12th June Kids Klub will make some Welcome Packs to give to new people who come to church.  
8. Frozen meals are available for those families and individuals who need these.  If you know of someone who would benefit from a meal(s) please contact Peter, Dorothy or Carol Chinpoy.  
9. Health and Safety:  Hazard Forms are available in the foyer, on the wall, in the display area.  If you see a hazard which could be a risk to people’s health and safety, please fill in a Hazard Form and hand it into the Church Office.  



